Feedback Request

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to sustainability, we
recently launched the Sustainable Practices Initiative aimed at reducing our environmental
impact and promoting eco-friendly habits within our organization.

Your insights and experiences are invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate your
feedback on the initiative. Specifically, we would love to hear your thoughts on the following:

e What aspects of the initiative do you find most beneficial?
o Are there areas where you feel improvements can be made?
e How do you think we can better engage our team members in these sustainable practices?

Please take a few moments to share your feedback by [insert method, e.g., replying to this email,
completing a survey link, etc.]. Your input will be crucial in shaping our future efforts.

Thank you for your continued support in making our workplace more sustainable.

Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Your Company]



